
 

Our School Values: Responsibility - Respect - Kindness - Honesty = Excellence 

 

 
 

     

From the Principal                     
Welcome to Week 3!  

 
 SAPSASA News 

Congratulations to all of the students who have tried out for SAPSASA Cross Country. Well done to all who competed at   
Wilmington this week getting out there and giving it a go. Students entered at various places depending on length of the race 
chosen and age; 

Congratulations to Billy (1
st
), Aiden (2

nd
), Hannah (2

nd
), Mckayla (3

rd
), Dylan (2

nd
), Kiersten (1

st
), Chase (7

th
), Tyson (5

th
), 

Bethany 4
th
 and Robbie (withdrawal). An amazing effort from all competitors! 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Wow what amazing new sport shirts…PPS out there for everyone to see! 

 
Thank You 
Thank you to our Parents and Friends group (Marnie and Helen) for organising the Mother’s Day Stall for the students. They 
were very excited to buy gifts for their mums. Hope everyone had a lovely Mother’s Day. 
 
NAPLAN Testing 
This week and next week students in year 3, 5 and 7 will be participating NAPLAN testing. Please ensure students are at 
school on time allowing time for them to be prepared and settled before the tests begin. 
 
Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability   (NCCD) 

All schools are required to collect information about the numbers of students that they provide adjustments to under the  

Disability Discrimination Act (1992) and Disability Standards of Education (2005). From 2018, this data will be used as the 
basis for national funding. 

The NCCD involves the collection of; 

  the number of students receiving adjustments to enable them to participate in education on the same basis 
  as other students 

  the level of adjustment provided to students  

  student’s type of disability if known 

Under the model the definition of disability is broad and includes learning difficulties, health and mental health conditions. 

If your child is identified for inclusion in the Collection, the required information will be included in this year’s data collection. 
If you have any questions about the data collection, please contact Ree Tyas on 86512105.   

Further information can be found at:                                                                                               

http://www.education.gov.au/nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability  

 

 

http://www.education.gov.au/nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability
http://www.education.gov.au/nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability


Assemblies 
 

Assemblies will be every  
2

nd
 Wednesday morning at 9:10am  

 

 
Week 4 - 22nd May 
Week 6 - 5th June 

Week 8 - 19th June 
Week 10 - 3rd July 

HATS - All Year Round 
   NO HAT - NO PLAY 
 (Except when UV levels are < 3) 

Like us on Facebook - Peterborough Primary School 

Dates To Remember - 2019  

 
 

 

14th - 24th May  NAPLAN 

Wednesday 22 May  FAC + GC Meeting ñ9am  

27th May -  31st May  Reconciliation Week  

27th/28th May   STEM Congress 

 

Governing Council 
The next Governing Council meeting will be held on Wednesday 22

nd
 May at 9am in the staffroom.  

Uniforms 
Thank you all of the families who ensure their children are wearing the correct school uniform. Uniforms are compulsory 
including shirts, jumpers and hats. Jumpers/jackets are part of the school uniform and it is essential that all students wear 
school jumper/jacket while at school  

Assembly 
Next assembly – Wednesday 22

nd
 May 9am in the activity room 

Uniforms 

Reminder – Uniforms and hats are compulsory every day! 


